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Class News Monday 19th April 2021 

Year 4 

Maths – In Maths this week will begin ‘Number Facts’ with a focus on 

timestables and division.   

English – Our text this term is ‘The Iron Man’ by Ted Hughes.  The 

children will be completing guided reading and SPAG activities linked 

to the book.  They will also be writing newspaper articles as the story 

unfolds.  Class spellings will be introduced on Friday ready for a test 

on Friday 30th April.   

 

Foundation  

In Geography we are finishing off our Rivers topic and will be looking 

at the water cycle.  In Science we will look at the environment and 

the oceans.  We will follow the journey of a female yachting crew 

who are researching and monitoring plastic in the ocean.  Art will be 

linked to the Iron Man and in Design Technology the children will 

start to make their 3D ants.   

Homework 

Reading books will come home, as normal, each Monday.  If your 

child would like to change the books, the books must come back 

each Thursday.  Spellings will be given out on Friday; there will be no 

spelling test this week.  Maths homework has been set on Purple 

Mash.  Homework should take twenty minutes but children are 

welcome to spend longer on homework if they want to.  The Maths 

tasks are available to complete from Monday until the following 
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Monday.  I expect all members of the class to spend twenty minutes 

on their tasks.  Tasks are set according to Maths group.    

Also……….. 

The children will start writing in pen on Monday.  They will be 

provided with a pen and do not need to bring pens of their own.  

Replacement pens can be purchased from the school office.   

I will be contacting Ufton Court this week to discuss the Year 4 visit.  

At this stage I anticipate that the visit will not be a residential.   I will 

provide details in the next few weeks.  

Kind Regards, 

Mrs Helen Dewar 

 

 

 

 


